LOCHGOIL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Iain Maclnnes, MBE

F.A.O. Gayle Wingate 8th January, 2018
Acting Secretary
y i s Club

Dear Mrs Wingate

Many thanks for your recent letter seeking the Lochgoil Community Council’s endorsement of the
Lochgoil Watersports Club application to purchase the Boatyard at Corrow under the Community
Asset Transfer Scheme.

We are aware that the Club was established over thirty years ago and caters for not only members from
the local community and beyond but also visitors to the area. We note from your letter that there has
been an extensive period of work over the years to improve facilities at the boatyard for the
membership and visitors alike and that these improvements have enabled the Club to hold events open
to everyone. The Lochgoil Community Council are fully supportive of the Club’s application to
purchase the Boatyard at Corrow through the Community Asset Transfer Scheme and hope that the
Lochgoil Watersports Club will be successful in achieving this.

Yours sincerely

Iain Maclnnes, MBE
Chair of Lochgoil Community Council





